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Upcoming events    

Mr. David Lee - Headteacher

Notices
20th September - Lower Phase
parents invited to read with their
children in class and meet their
child's teacher 8:40-9:15am
20th September - Upper Phase
Curriculum Meeting in Hall at
3:30pm
21st September - Lower Phase
Curriculum Meeting in Hall at
3:30pm
26th September - International Day
of Languages 








Victoria Junior School will be
closed on Monday, 19th
September to mark Queen
Elizabeth II's funeral. Please
note the change in date for
the Upper Phase Curriculum
Meeting.

Victoria Junior School has had time this week to pay its respects to Queen
Elizabeth II. I am sure we will all spend some time this weekend reflecting on
her majesty’s life, the impact it has had on our lives and, for lots of us, how her
death has led to reflections on losses we have suffered closer to home. A
reminder that VJS will be closed on Monday, 19th September and will be back to
normal on Tuesday.
It will be fantastic to welcome all parents and carers into school next week so
that we can let you know in more detail about the curriculum your children will
be studying this term, and to let parents and carers with children in Year 3 and
4 into their classes for the start of a day. I hope lots of you can make it. We
intend to have lots more events like this this year so that you are better
informed about how we can work to together to make the education for your
children as rich and as stimulating as we can.





STARS OF THE WEEK! 

V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Year 4
Beech: Zach and Naisha

Rowan: Mahamed and
Kavisha

Ebony: Viktoria and
Dawid

Year 6
Cherry: Ajan and Sneh 

Chestnut: Siddharth and
Alivia
 
Laurel: Hannah and Mihir

Year 5
Magnolia: Lea and Anwita

Holly: Daniel and Riya

Willow: Ben and Jan 

Friday, 16th September 2022

Year  3
Oak: Lizzy  and Pranav 

Elm: Cerise and Teodora

Ash: Dhanya and Lenny









V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L



PARENT GOVERNOR NEEDED

Our Week

P E  K I T S
P l e a s e  e n s u r e  t h a t  y o u r

c h i l d  i s  w e a r i n g  t h e
s c h o o l  P E  k i t  f o r  P E .  

 F o o t b a l l  k i t s  a n d  b r i g h t
t r a c k s u i t s  s h o u l d  n o t  b e

w o r n .

By Mr. Lee
Headteacher

Attached to this newsletter...



School Yearbook - please see for
uniform information (p11)

We have one vacancy for parent/carer governor at Victoria Junior
School. During last year I mentioned this to parents/carers who had

children already at Victoria and to the parents and carers of children
starting here this month. Interest in the position has been expressed

but I want to give one final opportunity to you if you are interested in
the position.

It does involve reading documents about the school and some evenings
discussing how the school is run and in helping making decisions that
will support and challenge the school management. If you would like
any further information on the post please let me or the office know
by Friday, 23rd September 2022 and I will be happy to give you more

information. 


